

METROPOLITAN GOVERNMENT OF NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY

Planning Department Metro Office Building 800 Second Avenue South Nashville, Tennessee 37201

November 17, 2017

Mike Jameson Director, Council Office Metropolitan Courthouse One Public Square, Suite 204 P. O. Box 196300 Nashville, TN 37219-6300

Re: Amendment to Capital Improvements Budget and Program 2017-2018 through 2022-2023

Dear Mr. Jameson,

At its meeting on November 9, 2017, the Metropolitan Planning Commission voted 6-0-1 to recommend approval of the following item:

Amend the 2017-2018 through 2022-2023 Capital Improvements Budget, Project 09WS0025, to remove references to "USD" and modify the taxing district to "GSD."

Sincerely

Doug Sloan

Executive Director